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Peter Dawe

From: Peter Dawe [pdawe@nl.cancer.ca]

Sent: Monday, October 30,20062:17 PM

To: 'CAP'

Subject: RE: Establishment of National Standards for Laboratories/Immunohistochemistry Testing

Thank you. I look forward to the project.

Peter Dawe, Executive Director
Canadian Cancer Society, Nfld. & Labrador Division
P.O. Box 8921, Viking Building, 136 Crosbie Rd.
St. John's, NF A1B 3R9
phone (709)753-6520, fax (709)753-9314
e-mail: pdawe@nl.cancer.ca web site: www.cancer.ca
Questions about cancer? Call the Canadian Cancer Society's Cancer Information Service 1- 888- 939-3333
Together Strong

From: Agapie, Gesine [mailto:gagapie@rcpsc.edu] On Behalf Of CAP
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2006 10:44 AM
To: pdawe@nl.cancer.ca
Subject: Establishment of National Standards for Laboratories/Immunohistochemistry Testing

Dear Dr. Dawe:

In reply to our letter, Dr. Paul Lapierre mentioned that you would be our contact person with the Canadian Cancer Society.

A conference call with interested coalition partners will be set up shortly as more details are forthcoming.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us, should you have any questions, comments or require further
information.

We look forward to working with you to the establishment of National Standards for
Laboratories/Immunohistochemistry Testing.

Sincerely,

Jagdish Butany, MBBS, MS, FRCPC
President, Canadian Association of Pathologists

4/18/2008
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